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A work meeting of the Town of Cambria Planning Board was held at 2:00 pm on April 22, 

2024 in the form of a tour of Chad and Louise Brachmann’s farm. 

 

Attendees included:  
William J. Amacher, Chairman 
Roger Schreader, Vice Chairman 
Michael Sieczkowski, Member 
Gerald Kroening, Member 
Garret Meal, Member 
James McCann, Building Inspector/Code Enforcement 
Matthew Cooper, Deputy Building Inspector/Code Enforcement 
Krista Brocious, Clerk Planning /Zoning Board 
 

Members not in attendance included: 

BRACHMANN, Louise & Chad   
5432 Baer Rd., Sanborn    SBL#119.00-1-43  
Site Plan-Wedding venue 
 
The Planning Board and Building Department attended the Brachmann’s farm to look over the 
site for the proposed wedding venue and discuss plans for same. Ms. Brachmann showed 
everyone the preliminary plans drawn for the venue and described how it would be set up. 
Final Site Plan paperwork to follow.  
 

 

Krista Brocious   

Building Inspector Clerk   

 


